
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
Micki Anderson  Judith Bannister 
Jennifer Cannell  Kendall Carraher 
Molly Clancy  Millie Davis 
Ron Davis  Susan Fera 
Eileen Friedman  Irene Hern 
Hoshen Gur  Steven Leon 
Burt Liebert  Chris Lindstrom 
Deborah Morawski George Myers 
Cate Nelson  Irwin Ottenberg  
Alistair Patrick  S Phoenix 
Karen Pollick  Jean-Claude Roy 
George Sabino  Marie Schwabe 
Marie Stephens  Joshua Zucker 

Special Thanks 
Ambassadors  Club 
Matt Courtney  Pam Erwin 
Paul Gilbert  Mary Gordon 
Nirmal Iyengar  Arthur Jackson 
Jeff Justice  Susan and Bob Kresek 
Martin Squibbs  Lola and Bob Stephens 
Herman Winick  Min and Ed Yates 

Presidents  Club 
Hilton Brown  Alfred Jan 
Chris Vogdes & Greg Alexander 

Membership Levels 
Ambassadors  Club  $1000 
Presidents  Club     $500 
Supporting Member    $250 
Contributing Member    $150 
Household       $75 
Individual       $50 

Kindly consider a monthly donation! 

Board of Directors 
President:  Alex Havasy 
Vice President:  Alfred Jan 
Treasurer:  Greg Alexander 

Members at large: 
Matt Courtney  Pam Erwin 
Paul Gilbert   Herman Winick 

                  humanists.org                                         meetup.com/humanistcommunity                    facebook.com/humanistcommsv                          twitter.com/humanistcommsv 
    

Humanist House 

1180 Coleman Avenue,  

San Jose, CA   Humanist House, A Place for All of Us 
 

 

HCSV Member Marc Perkel Dies 

Marc Perkel, a long-time Humanist member, died 
August 1 at age 62.  Marc hosted the Humanist 
website for years, at no charge, and presented 
several highly original forums on a variety of 
subjects.  

Marc was an inveterate problem-solver, especially 
if the solution involved technology. When he was 
diagnosed with lung cancer two years ago, he 
immediately began researching possible cures. He 
then worked with his doctors on an innovative 
treatment plan that he helped design. 

A memorial for Marc will be held sometime this 
fall. Details will be announced in a future 
newsletter. 
 

Tour of New Forum Location 

September 30 at 4:00 PM 

The address is Palo Alto University 

1791 Arastradero Rd.  Allen Calvin Campus 

Take Alpine Rd. off ramp from 280 

The location is a considerable distance from 
where we meet now, but surveys indicate most 
members of HCSV approve of the move, which 
is closer to the majority of our members. It is a 
delightful location, a whole new adventure! 

There will be an Open House on the first Sunday 
in October instead of our usual forum. 

A major task before us now is the inventory and 
disposition of our possessions (tables, chairs, 
books, etc.) at Humanist House. 

There will be a sale on Forget-Me-Not Sunday, 
the 23rd, with a preview on Saturday, the day 
before. 

 



 

 


